
ABILITIES SOLUTIONS -
ASSESS, DEVELOP, EMPLOY

... provides participation in 
Job Club for 6 months for 3 
people OR participation in 
Job Readiness Class for 6 

months for 1 person.

ABILITIES SOLUTIONS -
VETABILITY

... provides food, gas, and 
temporary shelter for a 

veteran and his family (up to 
4 persons) for 2 days.

ARC GLOUCESTER -
CAMP SUN 'N FUN

... provides rabbit food, 
bedding, and other supplies 
for campers to enjoy caring 
for and feeding the rabbits.

 

What can a payroll deduction of $2 per week ($104 per year) provide? 



BIG BROTHERS BIG SISTERS 
INDEPENDENCE REGION

... provides arts and crafts 
supplies for Cherry Hill 

facility for children and Bigs 
to use during Match 

Meetings as a means of 
completing some "get to 

know you" activities.

CENTER FOR 
FAMILY SERVICES

... provides a two-zone bus 
pass for job searches and 

interviews, housing 
searches, grocery shopping, 
education transportation, 

and doctor apppointments.

THE CENTER FOR PEOPLE 
IN TRANSITION

... provides for four people 
to receive one-on-one 

assistance with resume 
preparation.

What can a payroll deduction of $2 per week ($104 per year) provide?  

 

  



FOOD BANK OF 
SOUTH JERSEY

... provides 627 pounds of 
food (the equivalent of 522 

meals) or 70 Kids Packs.

GIRL SCOUTS OF CENTRAL & 
SOUTHERN NEW JERSEY

... provides materials to 
support girls' community 

service activities to solve the 
problems they see in the 

community, which last year 
included making blankets for 

a local shelter, park clean-
ups, and visits to senior 

centers.

GLASSBORO CHILD 
DEVELOPMENT CENTER

... provides CPR training for 
three after-school staff (our 

commitment to safety).

What can a payroll deduction of $2 per week ($104 per year) provide?  

 

 

 

  



HOLLYDELL

... provides 3 to 4 clients 
with the ability to do an 
outing in the community 

such as bowling with a nurse 
to monitor seizure activity, 
respiration, and medication 

administration.

LITERACY NEW JERSEY

... provides for 10 hours of 
free tutoring for a student.

NEWPOINT BEHAVIORAL 
HEALTH CARE

... provides two half-hour 
visits with a psychiatrist, or 

an hour for a psychiatric 
evaluation.

What can a payroll deduction of $2 per week ($104 per year) provide?  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



REPAUNO PRESCHOOL DAY 
CARE CENTER

... provides 17 packages of 
diapers for young mothers in 

need.

ROBINS' NEST

... provides in-home 
Assessment for one 

recipient.

SENIOR CORPS

... provides 12 residents with 
Medicare counseling, 

appeals, benefit comparison, 
and enrollment help in 

special assistance programs 
such as Pharmaceutical, or 

low income subsidy 
programs and provides two 

educational events.

What can a payroll deduction of $2 per week ($104 per year) provide?  

 

 

 

 

  



VOLUNTEERS OF AMERICA -
ELEANOR CORBETT HOUSE

... will fund two days of 
emergency shelter services for 
one individual, or one day of 

emergency shelter services for 
two individual family members: 
inclusive of case management, 
24/7 on-site supervision and 

support, transportation, meal 
service, and workshop 

programming (i.e., Life Skills, 
Rent Smart Tenant Curriculum, 

Parenting).

What can a payroll deduction of $2 per week ($104 per year) provide?  

 

 

 

 

 


